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For Immediate Release 

 

Date: 12/8/11 Contact: John Yoha / Water Repair Dept 

 

Subject: Lift boil advisory 

 

The City of Mansfield Water Repair Department has lifted the boil advisory affecting the 

following area:  

Oak Street from Davidson Street east to South Illinois. 

South Illinois from Oak Street to Hickory Lane including Hickory Lane. 

Lucas Road at I 71 and St Rt 39 interchange.  

 

 

All Samples have returned with negative results confirming water purity. This was a 

precautionary measure. 

Questions concerning this notice may be directed to the Water Repair Dept. Monday thru 

Friday 7:00am to 3:30pm at 419-755-9806. 

 

 

       Thank you, 

        

 

 

 


